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Autocomplex trade fair shows positive
signs for Russian market
The 22nd edition of Autocomplex, the fuel retailing international trade fair which took
place in Moscow, Russia, from the 28th to 30th of October, has been labelled a "success"
by its organizers.

Over 5,000 visitors attended this year´s Autocomplex, with 115 companies from 10 different countries
exhibiting their newest concepts and products.

According to the organizers, the trade fair managed to overcome the country´s current economic and
political difficulties – devaluation of the Ruble, international sanctions, and low exports – by delivering
a successful event where exhibitors and visitors showed great passion for new business opportunities.

Mikhail Tsuladze, general director of ACS-Expo, organiser of Autocomplex, commented on the event:
“We express sincere gratitude to all participants and to their long-term partners, thanks to which the
strongly focused exhibition has its high reputation. We appreciate the great support granted by trade
press and media partners such as PetrolPlaza and Modern Petrol. We invite all professionals to attend
the Autocomplex 2016 event.”

This year´s edition expanded its coverage on topics such as shop & convenience, as well as other
services evolving around gas stations and roadside facilities.

Autocomplex 2016 will take place from 1st to 3rd November 2016 in Moscow, Russia.

*PetrolPlaza attended the Autocomplex show, bringing coverage of the latest products showcased at
the international trade fair. The first part of the video review can be found here.
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